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Dear Designated Safeguarding Lead
Prevent Referral process – Communication for schools 

Following a Prevent Referral Pathway pilot in the region, recommendations have been adopted as part of a national roll out.  The result is a new standardised National Referral Form together with new pathways. The new form will help in improving the effective assessment of partner agency referrals and signposting of any non-CT safeguarding concerns into mainstream processes which can then be addressed through this mechanism.
The learning from the Parson’s Green terrorism incident and successful pilot in Surrey resulted in an increase in both the quality and quantity of referrals for that area.  This has greatly improved the assessment of risk and we would like all agencies to continue to use this form for Prevent referrals. 

The Prevent National Referral Form document that accompanies this letter is intended for circulation on behalf of CTPSE to Designated Safeguarding Leads and appropriate Prevent Champions within schools. 

If not already, submission of the National Referral Form will follow the new referral pathway and should be sent to the email address at the top of the referral document that corresponds with the Local Authority area. 
The form will be used by most partners in England, Wales and Scotland.  There will be national three-month test period commencing on the 1st September 2020 which will evaluate the use of the form based on a number of indicators. The aim is to have a standardised process across the country, with a three way backend automated pathway whereby the referral is auto forwarded to the FIMU, local safeguarding processes and the Prevent Gateway Team.
Should you have any questions or want to give feedback about the process, please contact the Prevent Gateway Team on 01865 555618 or PreventGateway@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk
Yours sincerely,
Vip Mair
Regional Prevent Co-Ordinator
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